
 

 March 18, 2015 

 

  

 Subject: Invitation to Global Project Plaza 2015 

 

 Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

 The Korea Trade-Investment Promotion Agency (KOTRA) is pleased to announce that the 

9
th

 Global Project Plaza will be held June 9-11, 2015 at the Lotte World Hotel in Seoul, 

Korea. 

 

 Global Project Plaza is the principal global platform for industry/resource cooperation. Held 

every year since 2008, the event is designed to develop a more concrete business 

relationship and explore potential contract opportunities between guests from overseas and 

Korean contractors. Last year, Global Project Plaza was attended by 74 project owners 

representing 38 countries, attracting more than 500 Korean entrepreneurs.  

 

 As the President and CEO of KOTRA, I would like to cordially invite you to Global Project 

Plaza, where participants will share with one another their development plans and 

investment project information. For more information about the event, please do not hesitate 

to contact the Korea Business Center (KOTRA) in your country. 

 

I thank you for your interest in Global Project Plaza 2015 and look forward to seeing you in 

June. 

 

 Yours faithfully, 
 

  

 KIM, JAEHONG 

 President and CEO of KOTRA 

 


